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EDUCONNECT 
STUDENT NEWSLETTER 

Graduate Students:

Research Symposium: Got research on your mind? Don’t miss 
the COE Graduate Research Symposium on February 6, 2025! You 
can choose to present your research ideas and receive valuable 
feedback; proposal submissions are due December 1, 2024. If you 
just want to check out the event and get inspired, that works too! 
We’ve got all the details and a helpful FAQ for you here.

Registration Tip: If your registration screen looks off or you're 
running into issues, clearing your browser history and cookies may 
do the trick. A system error is being worked on, but it wasn’t quite 
fixed in time for Spring 2025 registration. If the issue persists, feel 
free to contact our Division of Information Technology here.
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Exciting Opportunity for Students-Housing Innovation: Children's Edition Summit
On behalf of the Institute for Child Success, we are excited to share an opportunity for your students interested in housing innovation! On Friday, November 15, from 10 AM to 3 PM, we 
invite you to the Housing Innovation: Children’s Edition summit at the Cooperative Conference Center, 169 Laurelhurst Avenue, Columbia, SC.

This one-day event focuses on presenting the housing crisis as a children’s issue and brings together a diverse range of community members to explore creative solutions that benefit 
families and our economy. Our summit will gather stakeholders from various sectors, including nonprofits, businesses, government agencies, and community advocates/students. 
Together, we aim to explore innovative ideas and collaborative solutions to ensure safe and affordable housing for young children and families.

We believe your students will greatly benefit from the networking opportunities and the chance to engage with industry leaders, gaining valuable insights into how they can advocate for 
meaningful change in housing for children and families.

We encourage you to share this event with your students, as scholarships are available for their participation. Attached is a flyer with more details for your convenience.

Please find the links for the scholarship application Google form and Eventbrite registration form.

Did                You                 Know? 

We host monthly student sessions – Cookies and 
Conversation. We will be featuring a variety of monthly 
topics and sharing resources for our students. This 
month we will tour the SC Normal School Exhibit. We 
encourage all students to come out and enjoy this 
fellowship along with sweet treats. 

WHERE: College of Education Museum 
WHEN: November 14th @ 3:00pm-4:00pm 

Please RSVP with this link:  
https://forms.office.com/r/FpsyMwnKVx

Undergraduate Students:

It’s course registration week, so brace yourself—it’s time to set 
up your dream schedule for next semester! While you’re 
planning, consider adding UNIV 201—the ultimate 1-credit 
course for second- and third-year students navigating their 
way through the college jungle. UNIV 201 offers targeted 
guidance to boost your career readiness and give you the 
inside scoop on the field of education. Sections 014 
(Teaching Fellows) and 015 are exclusively for Education 
majors. Add it to your schedule and get set for the next 
exciting chapter of your college adventure. Good luck with 
registration!

As Thanksgiving approaches, let’s take a moment to be 
grateful not only for the teachers and mentors who’ve guided 
us, but also for the journey you’re on to become a teacher 
yourself. Your future students will thank you for the 
knowledge, encouragement, and energy you bring to their 
lives. Happy Thanksgiving!

Graduate Students: 

The Graduate team has begun sending out 
monthly "Information Wednesday" emails to 
let you know important information. If you
have any additional questions about that 
email, please feel free to reach out to 

Stop by Gamecock EdQuarters (Wardlaw 113) or 

email coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu with any questions! 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1ci33pFq31smQIG6w8QOXNiPL3WzassX5yeDpu5IOKbE/edit?tab=t.0#heading=h.6e20q8b79d15
https://my.sc.edu/
mailto:coestudy@mailbox.sc.edu
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=GUsqSzXRDkKLsrHNI4mYzHarFZXdtx1EjT-wTtaQI0NUQk5SR0tHNE1KTk8xWDgwMVNFWlAxVldaMC4u&route=shorturl
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4K5F5gwor_4FURKGYV6WPVmRYOYIfEe4kUKdn0p6ftelWEA/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSf4K5F5gwor_4FURKGYV6WPVmRYOYIfEe4kUKdn0p6ftelWEA/viewform



